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APPLICATIONS ACCEPTED FOR DIRECTOR OF THE 

IDAHO PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL COMMISSION 

 
The Idaho Public Charter School Commission is looking for its next director. The 

position is now posted, and applications are being accepted. 

 

The Public Charter School Commission Director serves at the pleasure of the 

Charter School Commission, leading staff, working with stakeholders and 

implementing the Commission’s strategic vision for public charter schools in 

Idaho. 

 

Here’s a link to the job posting including detailed information about 

responsibilities, salary range: 

 

Public Charter School Commission Director in Boise, Idaho, United States 

 

Applications will be accepted through close of business on July 14, 2025. 
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